
 
 
 

11th January 2018 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
A46 Ashchurch St Nicholas Church Pond Dewatering and Desilting 
 
I wish to inform you that Kier will be undertaking the above drainage schemes on the A46 
carriageway on behalf of Highways England.  This will allow dewatering and desilting to complete 
a drainage survey and remedial works to be carried out. 
  
For your information, the details of the project are summarised below: 
 
Planned Start Date: 15 January 2018  
Planned Completion Date: 26 January 2018 
Hours of work (Days) :  08:00 – 16:00 Monday to Friday (no weekend work)   
Hours of work (Nights) : 21:00 – 06:00  Wednesday 17th, Thursday 18th, and Friday 19th. 
 
Traffic restrictions 
 
Works will take place under three way traffic signal control for the duration of the scheme. 
Access to the church drive will be limited but not inaccessible.  
 
Find out more 
 
 
If you have any questions, or if you would like to know about our work please contact us on  
0300 123 5000.   Our website is www.highways.gov.uk/roads.  
 
I would like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience or disruption you may experience 
during this work. Every effort will be made to manage noise levels and additional lighting carefully, 
to minimise the local impact. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Peter Felton  

 
Drainage Engineer 
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